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Notice of Arrangements for Public Participation on Consultation Draft 

Supplementary Planning Document [Regulation 13 public consultation in 

accordance with the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) 

(England) Regulations 2012] 
The Greater Cambridge Shared Planning Service has prepared a draft Greater Cambridge 
Sustainable Design and Construction Supplementary Planning Document (SPD) for public 
participation. The purpose of the SPD is to assist with the implementation of policies related 
to climate change, sustainable design and construction and wider environmental policies 
contained within the adopted 2018 Cambridge and South Cambridgeshire Local Plans. 
A ten-week consultation period starts at 9am Monday 15 July 2019, during which comments 
can be made. The responses received will be considered by the Council before finalising the 
SPD for adoption. All comments must be received by 5pm on Monday 23 September 2019. 
From the start of the consultation period, the draft SPD and its accompanying Sustainability 
Appraisal Screening Report, Habitats Regulations Assessment Screening Report, Equalities 
Impact Assessments and Consultation Statement can be viewed online on the Councils 
website (www.scambs.gov.uk/sustainableconstructionspd and www.cambridge.gov.uk) and 
will be available for inspection at: 

• South Cambridgeshire Hall, Cambourne Business Park, Cambourne, Cambridge, CB23 
6EA; 

• At Cambridge City Council’s Customer Service Centre at Mandela House, 4 Regent 
Street, Cambridge, CB2 1BY from 9am-5.15pm Monday to Friday. 

Comments should be made using: 
• The online consultation system: http://cambridge.jdi-consult.net/localplan/ 
• By completing the consultation response form: which is available from the Councils’ 

offices or to download from the Councils website 
(https://www.scambs.gov.uk/sustainableconstructionspd). Completed Response 
Forms should be emailed to policysurveys@cambridge.gov.uk or sent to one of the 
following offices: 

• Planning Policy, Cambridge City Council, PO Box 700, Cambridge, CB1 0JH 
• Planning Policy, South Cambridgeshire Hall, Cambourne Business Park, 

Cambourne, Cambridge, CB23 6EA 
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Any comments submitted may also be accompanied by a request to be notified of the 
adoption of the document. 

 
Stephen Kelly 
Joint Director of Planning and Economic Development 
South Cambridgeshire District Council 
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